
                   Weekly Newsletter   September 2, 2022 

 

 French Gulch-Whiskeytown School  

FGWS Families: No School on Monday. It’s Labor Day. Please stay safe over the 

holiday!    

FGWS BEAUTIFICATION 

Thank you to Mrs. B for putting a designer touch to the front of the school. The new 

planters decorated with student ceramic work are delightful. Be sure to check them 

out a little closer next time you drop by. Animal figures and other decorative touches 

truly make these one of a kind flower pots. 

BOARD MEETING DATE CORRECTION  

For years the board meeting at FGWS has been the second Monday of the month. Then 

it changed to the second Tuesday of the month. Mid school year in 2021-22 it changed 

to the 3rd Tuesday of the month! Sorry for the incorrect date in the previous 

newsletter. It is not September 13 rather it is September 20. As always the public is 

invited to attend. 

NEW INSTRUCTIONAL AIDES 

We are so happy to announce that Rachel Dayton is now working in the lower 

elementary classroom as our new instructional aide. Rachel brings years of experience 

to the position as the former owner of a home based preschool program in Susanville. 

Joining Ms Hill’s upper elementary program is Jessica Poling. Welcome to the FGWS 

family, Rachel and Jessica. We are so fortunate to have you here.  

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 

FGWS will be having a Back to School Night! We are waiting to have our custodian 

position filled so we can have assistance with clean up. The rest of the staff has been 

working overtime to fill in the gaps in the meantime. 

GENERATORS 

With our recent kitchen grant FGWS was able to purchase a generator that will allow us 

not only to keep our refrigerators and freezers going in a power outage but provide 

enough wattage to keep the school open with lights and heating/cooling. An electrician 

will be wiring the exterior of the school with a plug in outlet in the next few weeks. 

COMMUNITY MEMBERS:  PLEASE BE RESPONISBLE PET 

OWNERS AND CLEAN UP YOUR DOG’S POOP WHEN YOU USE 

THE SCHOOL YARD AS A DOG PARK RATHER THAN HAVE 

FGWS STAFF DO IT FOR YOU OR WORSE YET, HAVE OUR 

STUDENTS SCRAPE IT OFF OF THEIR SHOES. WE KNOW YOU 

KNOW BETTER!!!  THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR EXERCISING 

THIS COMMON COURTESY. 

  
Upcoming Events 

 September 5 
Labor Day no school 

 
September 12 

Minimum Day  1:35 Dismissal 
 

               September 20 
FGWS Board of Trustees Meeting 

5:00 pm 
School Site Council Meeting 

4:00 pm 
 

LUNCH MENU 

 
Menu for September 2               

(subject to change)  

Monday: Labor Day no school 

Tuesday: Tuna Salad Sandwich 

w/Romaine, Fritos 

Wednesday: Taco Wednesday! 

Thursday: Corn Dog, Lays Chips. 

Broccoli w/ranch 

Friday: Pepperoni Pizza, Baby 

Carrots, Celery Sticks 

Milk, fruit and veggies served 

at every meal 

  

 

 
 
 

 


